
 
 

Ref. No. DGC/N/224/2023      Date: 19/05/2023 

This is for cognizance of all concerned that the workshop programme on using KOHA will 

be held on 26/05/2023 at 12 Noon at Room No. B-115 in collaboration with Library Sub-

Committee, Student Support Sub-committee and IQAC of Domkal Girls’ College. All 

students, Teaching and Non-teaching staffs are well invited to be present at the schedule time 

at room No. B-115 of the college premises for the grand success this auspicious event. 

 

Sd/- 

(Dr.Alak Kumar Das) 

Principal 

 

Ref. No. DGC/N/ 224(1/5) /2023                                   Date:19/05/2023 

Copy forwarded to: 

1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. Convenor of Library Sub-Committee,  

3. Convenor of Student Support Sub-committee 

4. Office Copy 

5. The system in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website 

                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                            
Date:19/05/2023                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Dr.Alak Kumar Das 

          Principal, 

                                                                            Centre-in-Charge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 


